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Across

1 Put into circulation, 
managing without 
tea (4)

3 WWI charts taking 
initial confusion 
from "personal 
time" (5,5)

10 At old school many 
study, like a well 
used path (9)

11 Circle of 10 
genuflect at the lake 
(5)

12 NB: near 
excitement raise 
flag (6)

13 Able, not without 9, 
to leave and fight 
(7)

16 Puts too much 
stress on obvious 
turning points (9)

18 A tall bird, Karen 
arches back in the 
middle (5)

20 Flow of river to 
ocean reversed by 
moralist (5)

21 Lots of love from 
Dave to student -
saggy, disorganised 
- who loiters (9)

23 Trick doesn't start 
to take in best 26 
influential 
organisation (7)

25 Why prize wife and 
I lost was blowing 
in the wind (6)

28 York or Lancaster, 
say: old universities 
in higher education 
(5)

30 Red light stopped 
short a large 
number by the 
sound of it (9)

31 The replacement of 
nothing in ties to 
hooligan taken 
aback by pampered 
youth (7,3)

32 Rum, for example: 
the biggest of the 
small (4)

Down

1 Large bovine 
spotted by vehicle, 
a tree in Africa half 
obscured (7)

2 Those accepting 
proposal didn't see 
new problems (9)

4 Troop drew odd 
shortcomings from 
anchor rope (4)

5 Construction work 
on holiday that is 
unlikely to endure 
(10)

6 How confusing now 
the 12th (or is it the 
13th?) is here (3)

7 Bleat about 
something to do 
with an amendment 
(5)

8 Trapper's partner in 
a hole for 4 with 
Florida 32 taking 
out the South (7)

9 Sellers, when 
coming after 22, of 
nothing (4)

14 Inhabitants of St 
John's Wood only 
on the outside 
described as real (5)

15 "Former Catholic 
resides outside 
America" - worth 
holding the front 
page for (10)

17 Replenish stock, 
not addressing 
kitten or cub (3-2)

19 They scare Roshi 
and erase 9 before 
causing panic! (9)

20 Attention! Take 
drug to get straight 
to the centre of 
things (7)

22 Odd that good man 
managed, for 
example, to rise (7)

24 Cruelly insult 
Parisienne, one 
mired in rubbish (5)

26 Up from 9, I 
replace nothing 
wrong (4)

27 Spooner criticised a 
female villain with 
many colleagues 
here? (2,2)

29 Prolong seconds of 
genuine skill 
desperately (3)


